
 

To:                IEHP – Global Quality P4P PCP Participants  

From:           IEHP – Quality Programs  

Date:             May 10, 2024  

Subject:  REMINDER: Diversity, Equity and Inclusion (DEI) Survey – Process Measure   

 

A Provider Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion (DEI) survey is included as a process measure in the 2024 Global 

Quality P4P PCP Program.  Primary Care Physicians (PCPs) are strongly encouraged to complete the 

Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion (DEI) Survey by May 30, 2024. The purpose of this survey is to assess the 

IEHP PCPs’ comfort level and application of diversity, equity, and inclusion tools and resources in their 

practices.   

If you already submitted the DEI survey, we thank you for your timely response and you may disregard this 

reminder. 

Please remember:  

• Utilize your individual National Provider Identifier (NPI) when completing the survey, not a group 

NPI. 

• This survey should only be completed one time, per Provider. 

• If you are a Provider who practices at more than one location, you will receive Global Quality credit 

for all eligible Provider sites through the one DEI Survey submission using your individual NPI. 

The DEI survey was sent to all PCPs on March 29, 2024 via fax and/or email with a QR Code to connect to 

the survey.  The survey must be completed by May 30, 2024 to qualify for the GQ P4P incentive.  

 

If you did not receive the request to complete the DEI survey, please access via the following QR Code.  

Thank you for your continued partnership in providing quality healthcare to IEHP Members.  

 

Questions? Please contact IEHP’s Provider Call Center at (909) 890-2054, (866) 223-4347, 

providerservices@iehp.org or email IEHP’s Quality Department at QualityPrograms@iehp.org. 


